
Pete Lindquist – Candidate for the Lake Doster Lake Association Board 

 

My name is Pete Lindquist, and I appreciate being considered for the LDLA Board of Directors.  My wife 

Karen and I (along with our 2 dogs) relocated from Wheaton, IL last summer to Blarney Lane on Lake Doster 

and are truly enjoying our new home, neighbors, and surroundings.  We spent a few years searching 

southwest Michigan for our retirement lakefront home, and are fortunate that the stars aligned for us here 

at Lake Doster – complete with a lighthouse! 

I was born and raised in Grand Rapids, earned my BBA degree at WMU, and started my career in public 

accounting in Chicago – many years ago.  Having obtained my CPA certification and MBA degree from DePaul 

University in Chicago, I ventured into the exciting world of financial management in the insurance industry, 

serving in the role of Chief Financial Officer for a few companies over the past few decades.   

I met Karen, a native of Chicago, shortly after settling there – we were married in 1987 and were blessed 

with 3 fantastic children while residing in Wheaton (a great place to raise a family).  We have a son and 

daughter still residing in the Chicago area and a son enjoying the great northwest in Seattle. 

Aside from spending time with family, my interests include golfing, running/walking, biking, traveling, home 

projects, and more recently – boating, with fishing likely to follow. 

Despite my rolls and experience as the ‘numbers guy’, my interest and passion have always centered around 

the teams and colleagues I’ve had the privilege of working with over the years; always seeking to align 

diverse interests to achieve a common goal.  I will soon be retiring from my day job after 45 years, which 

will be a welcome adjustment, but also an opportunity to consider new areas in which to contribute my 

time and experience – thus my interest in the LDLA Board.  

I’ve had the opportunity to serve in various roles on homeowners’, church, and corporate Boards in the past 

– and while each situation is unique, my experience has been that each presents a balance of trying 

challenges and lasting rewards. 

In short, our family plans to be part of this community for years to come and I’d welcome the opportunity 

to serve in a position that can help build on past LDLA progress while successfully navigating the coming 

opportunities and challenges – as we all seek to ensure that Lake Doster remains a welcoming, thriving, and 

desired place to call home. 

I look forward to further conversations and serving the Lake Doster community. 

 


